
2017 Diocese of the Rocky 
Mountains Gathering

Notable Changes

This is the first year that we have gathered as a diocese.  Some things will remain the same.  Some 
things are new.  Here are a few noteworthy differences so you can plan well:

1. Diocese Gathering
This is no longer a clergy retreat. It is for the whole diocese.  Everyone who has a home in our diocese 
has a home at this gathering.

2.  Earlier Start
There is a clergy formation seminar the opening day, Monday, February 6th from 1 - 4 pm.  This is a 
much earlier start than the past.  Please plan accordingly as clergy gather for this Pre-Gathering 
Seminar.

3.  New Location
We are meeting downtown Colorado Springs at International Anglican Church. 

4.  Rhythms
The  main  worship  gatherings  will  be  on  Monday  evening,  Tuesday  evening,  and  Wednesday 
morning  with  unstructured  time  on  Tuesday  afternoon.   Please  note  this  when you look  at  the 
schedule of events.

We  are  eager  to  be  together.   If  you  have  any  questions,  please  email  Rev.  Jeff  Stone  at 
admin@rockymountainanglican.org.


